
 
 
 

Summer Fair Help 
 

We are looking for someone to share the lead role in 
organising the PTA Summer Fair this year, along with 

Katy our fair co-ordinator. You will receive support from 
the other committee members and we will run through 
how it all works. Unfortunately without the extra help, 

then we might need to cancel the event this year.  

If you are interested then please get in touch as soon as 
possible: pta.telfordinfants@gmail.com or leave a note 

with the school office.  

Many thanks 
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